
CHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

The CHS Alumni Association

sponsored two exciting events this

winter.

On January 16, the Alumni

Association hosted a celebration

for “50 Years of Clinton

Wrestling.”  Over 50 alumni

wrestlers were present to be

recognized during a home

wrestling match.

The Alumni Association

also sponsored recognitions

during Court-Mat on February 14.

The two groups recognized that

night were the 1993 Girls’ Cross

Country State Champs and all

alumni employed by the Clinton

School District.  Also, a social for

all alumni was held that night at

Mallard’s Roadhouse.

The CHS Alumni Association is

looking for sponsors for our

newsletter!  Sponsoring a

newsletter will expose your

business to the hundreds of

alumni and community members

who read this publication.  If

interested, please contact Micah

Melling by emailing

micahmelling@gmail.com.

An Exciting Winter of Events!Seeking Sponsors

Find us at www.facebook.com/CHSAlumniAssociationClintonMO Follow @CardinalAlumni on Twitter!

Newsletter Sponsors

Top Left: Alumni School

District Employees

Top Right: 93 Cross Country

Champs

Bottom: Alumni Wrestlers



The Clinton High School Alumni Association is seeking nominations for the 2014 Outstanding

Alumni Award.  All nominees should be people who have made significant contributions to the Clinton

community and Clinton School District.

To access the nomination form, please go to http://www.clintoncardinalalumni.com/#!awards/

cnps.

All nominations are due by Friday, March 28! Nomination forms can be dropped off at Rhoads

Fashion Boot on the square or mailed to 701 S. Eighth Street; Clinton, MO 64735.

The award will be presented at the high school’s Academic Excellence Banquet on Wednesday,

April 23.  At the banquet, the recipient will receive a plaque, and later their picture will be added to

the Alumni Wall in the CHS Commons Area.

Don’t wait to nominate!

The CHS Class of 2014 will be graduating soon!  Are you looking for a great and memorable

graduation gift?  Look no further; the CHS Alumni Association has you covered.

For only $20, you can buy the “Graduation Special” for any 2014

senior, which includes lifetime membership to the Alumni Association as

well as an Alumni Association t-shirt.

All “Graduation Special” packages can be picked up in the Clinton

High School Office.  Orders can be mailed to 701 S. Eighth Street;

Clinton, MO 64735.  Please allow 7-10 days for your order to be

processed.

Visit www.ClintonCardinalAlumni.com to get the order form.

Seeking Outstanding Alumni Award Nominations

Thanks to KDKD Radio for distributing
this newsletter!

Graduation Special for 2014 Seniors!


